
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 15th November 2019 

 

Vienna & Munich – 12-17 February 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  

I am writing to you with an update on the trip and with several pieces of important information. 
  

Firstly, the final price for the trip is £720, having originally estimated between £700-£800 mark.  
  

Bayern Munich, sadly, are not playing whilst we are in Munich. However, I have managed to arrange a 
tour of Bayern’s stadium for our final morning in lieu of seeing a fixture. All evening meals and 
breakfasts* are included, but lunches will be a small extra cost each day. I hope you agree that this is 
good value for the price and means that students will require less money with them on the trip. 
 
* Except for dinner on the final day (likely to be needed at Munich airport – but please note Austrian 
Airlines and Lufthansa will provide an in-flight snack, usually a small sandwich).  
  

Please could you therefore make the final payment of £245.00 before Friday 6th December, via parent 
pay.  
   

Secondly, I would like to invite you to an information evening for the trip on Tuesday 14th of January at 
1800 in the main hall.  
Please could you email me if you are not able to attend at: longe@ripongrammar.com. 

 

Thirdly, could you please complete the enclosed medical and consent form and return it to me by the 
end of this term. 
  

Fourthly, I will need all passports and EHIC cards to be handed in before Friday 7th February. Please can 
you once again ensure that these are both in date.  
  

Lastly, I will confirm at the information evening, but meeting time is likely to be at 0730 at school on 
Wednesday 12th of February with the return at 0200 on Tuesday 18th February.   
  

 Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if I can clarify or be of any help at all. 

 
Best regards, 
Ed Long 
Head of History 
longe@ripongrammar.com 
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